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Hello Students!  
 
 
We are thrilled to be coming back to school! We have been apart for way too long! Whether you are returning to Oak Canyon, a 7th 

grader, or a brand new student coming to OC for the first time, we are glad you have joined us. We truly care about each one of you.  
 
 
This is going to be a year like we have never experienced before. The Covid-19 pandemic has totally changed the way we do school. 

And things will continue to change! But that will make this a very exciting time to grow. As respectful, caring, active learners, we will 

figure things out, and bounce back from any challenge that comes our way. It’s called resilience, right?  
 
 
When you think back someday about this 2020-21 school year, we hope your memories will not just be about wearing masks and 

disinfecting Chromebooks, though those will be some good stories to tell. The most important things about our school experience this 

year will be, as they always have been, great teachers, awesome friends, and powerful learning.   
 
 
Mask up, wash your hands, and get ready for an amazing ride this year! 
 
 
Ms. Wanamaker, Mr. Murphy, and Mr. Shaw 
 


